
918 – 1030 WEST GEORGIA STREET, VANCOUVER, BC, V6E 2Y3 

 

 

July 30th, 2024  

Mr. Kevin Barnes 
Permit Lead, Mining Act Reclamation Program 
State of New Mexico 
Mining and Minerals Division 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87505 

Submitted via email: Kevin.Barnes@emnrd.nm.gov 
 

Re: SUPPLEMENT TO REQUEST FOR PERMIT EXTENSION FOR MINIMAL IMPACT EXPLORATION 
OPERATION NEAR MOGOLLON IN CATRON COUNTY, NEW MEXICO 
PERMIT CA027EM 

 
Dear Mr. Barnes: 

Summa Silver Corp. (Summa) is sending this letter to request an extension to the minimal impact drilling 
permit no. CA027EM (the Permit) for the exploration drilling project near Mogollon in Catron County, New 
Mexico. For clarity the purpose of this letter is to request an extension for the Permit as it is currently 
approved and without any changes to the scope. 

 
On February 28, 2024, Summa paused exploration drilling activities to allow for the uninterrupted 
completion of Mexican Spotted Owl monitoring by qualified biologists. The current permit term expires 
on September 8, 2024. 

Summa respectfully requests a one-year extension to the Permit as currently scoped and approved. The 
extension will allow for Summa to complete additional exploration work in compliance with the original 
Permit, while moving forward with the permitting of the additional modifications in parallel. There will be 
no change in the amount of proposed disturbance within the permit area. All work will remain in 
compliance with the Permit. 

 
We look forward to your response. If you have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact me at (618) 263-8664 or email at cyork@summasilver.com.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris York 
VP Exploration 

 
cc: D.J. Ennis 


